
 
 
 

Notice of Public 
Hearings 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Fort Worth City Council will hold Public 
Hearings to consider amendments to the Trust Agreement for the 
Fort Worth Permanent Fund, which is used in managing a portion of 
the City’s gas-well revenues and other gas-related funds.  The 
proposed amendment would authorize a one-time distribution of up to 
$16,000,000 to fund the acquisition of land for the Open Space 
Acquisition Program.  

 
These public hearings will take place in the Council Chamber, Fort 
Worth City Hall, 200 Texas Street, Fort Worth, Texas, 76102, and 
will be held as part of the regularly scheduled City Council Meetings on 
the following dates and times: 

 
   Tuesday, August 4, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 
   Tuesday, August 11, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 
   Tuesday, August 18, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 
  
 Members of the public may attend these meetings and participate in 

the public hearings.  Agendas for the City Council Meetings can be 
viewed on the public postings board located at the northwest corner of 
City Hall or on the City’s internet web site:  www.fortworthtexas.gov. 

 
.   
  
 

I, the undersigned authority do hereby certify that this Notice of Meeting was posted on the City of Fort Worth official website and said Notice was posted on the following date 
and time Thursday, June 25, 2020 at 10:00 am. and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting. 

 
 
 

City Secretary for the City of Fort Worth, Texas 
  

http://www.fortworthtexas.gov/

